
Welcome to CAC!

We’re glad that you have joined us this morning to 

worship!  We invite you to worship with us as we seek to 

align our minds, words, and actions to the will and 

teaching of King Jesus. If you’re new to CAC, please 

complete a Connection Card and drop it in the 

offering basket. Don’t hesitate to contact us at 

cacharrisburg.org or visit us on Facebook.

CAC NEWS

Remembrance is an oft-neglected pursuit. Biblically, however, it’s absolutely essential to 

the ongoing vitality of every Jesus-follower and every community of followers. Here’s an 

interesting exercise that will help you see this …

Go to your favorite online Bible version and put “remem” into the search bar. I did this 

myself and was blessed time and again as I read the verses that popped up! 

Remembering who Jesus is and what He’s called us to as Kingdom citizens and siblings has 

long been (and will continue to be!) something we ought to embrace every day for His 

glory and our good.

Reflection

Dates

To Note

Nov 20 – Youth at Douglas

Nov 24 – Advent Decorating’

Join us for pre-service prayer 

each Sunday morning at 

9:15 am. 

Our Mission
To encourage and equip 

people to love God, love our 

neighbors, and share the 

gospel of Jesus Christ.

Missions Spotlight – WEST AFRICA: Thank you for 

praying for Alliance ministry among West African youth. 

One team, primarily focused on education and 

scholarships, also sponsors seminars and debates on 

important topics. These workers are thankful for the 

response to last week’s seminar and the positive 

interaction with those who attended. Pray that young 

people will stand firm in their faith. Pray for the team as 

it seeks opportunities to encourage and engage youth 

in the Word of God.

Giving Update      (Oct 31)

Oct Giving …….....,..$16.556.50

Oct Expenses …. .,...$19,620.75

Oct Budget ….….,...$18,148.00

YTD Giving …...........$174,754.59

YTD Expenses …....,.$184,820.92

YTD  Budget ….…....$195,091.00

QUARTERLY OFFERING: Thank you to everyone who 

contributed to last Sunday’s quarterly offering. We will 

be sending ~$750 to the Sings of Grace church just 

outside of Cleveland Ohio.

SHOEBOXES: Thank you to all who worked on 

collecting, decorating, sorting, and packing shoeboxes 

this year! Today is the final day for collection; if you have 

boxes that aren’t here this morning, touch base with 

Donna. Please lend a hand after worship in loading the 

boxes into cars for delivery to the regional centers.

Next Sunday after worship we will ask for help 
after worship to bring Advent decorations from 
upstairs down to the main floor.
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